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26 July 2024

NOTICE REGARDING SPOOF
CALLS/EMAILS BEING MADE IN THE
NAME OF HIGH COMMISSION/
CONSULATE OF INDIA

High Commission of India, Wellington and
Consulate of India, Auckland have been receiving many
complaints regarding spoof/fake calls or emails asking to
pay/transfer money for any reason to a bank account. In
number of instances, callers have claimed to be on duty
officer from the High Commission/Consulate.

2. ~ High Commission/Consulate of India does not
make any such calls and in case of doubt, please mail us
for confirmation. Please do not reveal your personal details
to such callers and report such incidents to relevant
authorities e.g. Police/ Cyber Police.
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